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Dear Chamber and Perspective Members;

As we enter a new year, the Ritzville Area Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors would like
to thank you for your interest and participation in our organization. We continue to advocate for
our businesses in the Ritzville area, while continuing to promote tourism in our community.

Your investment supports the Chamber’s mission to develop new ways to market our
businesses, increase networking between our members, and bring growth to our community.

Our goal is to bring more business and tourism to our area at a proportional rate. In order to be
successful, we need participation from our local businesses, organizations, and community
members. It is imperative for our community to work together for a common goal, and help
improve our city in a unified manner.

In 2024, we will host business clinics in April and October. These informational sessions are
created to assist our businesses succeed. These resources will be provided free of charge to
our business members, and will assist business owners continue to be successful in our
community.

We plan to expand our Chamber website (ritzvillechamber.com) with a list of annual activities,
and community events. This will be a resource for our businesses and community organizations,
in an effort to improve partnership and communication within our community. We plan to create
monthly content to inform our followers on upcoming events and activities, and also recognize
our Chamber businesses.

For a relatively small community, our social media and website reach continues to grow
exponentially each year. We have utilized online marketing opportunities, and offer these
services to our business members as a benefit of their paid membership. Members are
described and promoted on the Chamber website.

Our promotional resources remain available to Chamber members through publication on our
website and social media accounts, so please send us your information and we will share it on
your behalf!

We will be hosting our Annual Meeting on January 29, 2024, at the Ritzville Eagles. We will start
with a social mixer at 5:30 p.m., followed by our meeting at 6 p.m. Refreshments will be
provided. During the meeting, we will be conducting regular business, approving our annual
budget, and electing officers. We currently have three Board vacancies: Treasurer, Secretary,
and our At Large position.

Please join or renew your membership by mailing your membership form and a check to:
Ritzville Area Chamber of Commerce
PO Box 122
Ritzville, WA 99169

Sincerely,
Ritzville Area Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors

ritzchamber@gmail.com
509-659-1936



